
Dear Members, 

  

SAVE THE DATE!! 

  

The Bar Council and Young Bar Committee are pleased to announce that the Football 

Tournament 2020 will be held at the Racing Club de Maurice on Saturday 31
st
 October 

2020 as from 2 p.m., followed by a barbeque sundowner. 

  

Team Captains are requested to register their teams by Monday 19
th

 October 2020 by email 

to the Mauritius Bar Association on mba@mba.intnet.mu. 

  

Kindly note that: 

  

a. no team will be allowed to register after this deadline; 

  

b. all law practitioners, members of the judiciary as well as pupils are welcome 

to participate;  

  

c. each team will consist of 7 on-field players and must have a female member; 

  

d. in the event that a Team Captain is unable to register sufficient players to 

constitute his/her team, he/she is requested to inform the Young Bar 

Committee and they will assist accordingly; and  

  

e.  rules and other information will be communicated to the team captains prior 

to the Tournament. 

  

 The participation fee will be of MUR 600 per player and will include a barbecue sundowner 

after the Tournament. 

  

The deadline date for payment will be on 21
st
 October 2020. Payment can be made in 

cash, by cheque (to the Mauritius Bank Association), bank transfer or Juice to account 

number 000200709313. 

  

Members who wish to come solely for the barbecue may do so. Payment will be effected 

directly at the Racing Club on the day. 

  

A selection of snacks and drinks will also be available at reasonable prices at the bar during 

the event. 

  

You may of course be accompanied by friends and family to support your team. 

  

We count on your usual co-operation to make this event memorable.  

  

NB The day before will be a ‘last Friday’ while the Monday that follows will be a public 

holiday. Hence, we hope to see you all at the most awaited tournament of the year! 

  
Yours sincerely, 

Varuna R Bunwaree Goburdhun 

Secretary of the Bar Council 

mailto:mba@mba.intnet.mu

